
Pack 3828 Meeting Minutes April 3rd, 2018 at 6:30 pm  

Secretary Report (Stacia)  

Kyle and Kim have provided information for possible grants from their places of employment. Our old 
EIN number no longer is valid and it appears a new EIN must be obtained. Tom provided the current Pack 
EIN number. Stacia will proceed to complete these in the next couple of months.  

Succession planning in the process. Thank you to those parents that have volunteered! Still looking for 
additional parent volunteers for a few positions. Please contact Stacia or Shane to discuss further.  

Our Pack has reached its stretch goal for the Friends of Scouting!  This provides the Pack with additional 
awards and saves the Pack money for purchasing advancements.  Thank you to all that donated and 
supporting Scouting!   

No applications have been received yet for the Pack Scholarship.   Scholarship night is May 22nd at 7pm.    

Stacia will continue to collect health forms for camp…only a few more needed.  Final payments for camp 
are due at our April 8th meeting.  Tom has sent out an updated balance to the Pack.  Stacia will send out 
reminder email regarding final payments. 

REMEMBER - NO MEETING ON MONDAY, APRIL 22nd 

Camp  

Final camp payments are due by April 8th.  Please make checks out to Pack 3828 and get to Tom or your 
leader.  Everyone should have received the current Scouts balance.   

Rokolio July 28-31, 2019 in the Viking Ship. Gardner Dam July 31 - August 3, 2019 at Hrubecky 
campsite. Final costs are adult $170, Scouts $189.  

Treasurer Report (Tom)  

Current available balance $4062.35. 

Tom suggested we have Pack T-shirts made and provided numerous ideas for designs.  The committee 
voted and finalized decision.  Tom will obtain final pricing.  The Pack intends to purchase a shirt for each 
Scout.  If other family members are interested in a shirt or additional shirts, they will be able to purchase 
them. 

Advancements/Packmaster (Kim)  

Den leaders: please have your final advancements entered before the end of April to allow Kim enough 
time to enter the awards and get them ordered in time for the Crossover. 

The Pack will begin using Scoutbook in the beginning of next school year. 

Training  

No new reports 



Upcoming Activities (Steph)  

Brat Fry April 27th 

Steph has been compiling list for shift coverage.  Chris, Shane and Shawn will be grillers and will be 
there the whole day.   

Thank you Matt Harms for securing a $250 donation from Thrivent for our start up costs for the brat fry! 

Park Clean Up 

Anticipating partnering with the Millersville Rec again (end of April or early May) to assist them with 
park clean up. 

Rocket Launch 

Shane will purchase rockets and will get them handed out.  The rocket launch will take place during the 
crossover on May 13. 

 
May Crossover 

Monday, May 13th beginning at 5 pm.  This will include dinner, ceremony and rocket launch.  Steph will 
send out an email in the next few weeks with more details.  In case of inclement weather, the event will be 
held indoors at the Middle School.  Shawn Cote to purchase meat from Johnsonville.  Steph and Kyle will 
purchase remaining needed items.  Bummy will prepare meat and get to the event in Nescos.   

August Camp out and Kickball Tournament 

We are anticipating to hold this event again and will begin planning in the next couple of months. 

Open Action Items (Shane) 
Slides - Shane has new slides for anyone that needs one. Please talk to Shane.  

Positions Needed!!  

**Advancements Coordinator 

** Wiener King for Brat Frys  

**Wolves leader  

Website updates Please send Ryan Kunesh any updates for the website.  

Next Leadership Meeting:  
Tuesday May 7th at 6:30 pm at Bummy’s Haus  


